Use of Social Media in the Classroom and Student Publishing

August 25, 2013

Dear Parent or Contact, 
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With advances in technology, we are able to experience global classroom settings where the four walls no longer serve as barriers to the curriculum taught. I plan to use smart devices throughout this year. Please visit the Poteet Web Site at http://www.mesquiteisd.org/phs and click on the BYOD links along the right side of the home page to learn about MISD’s BYOD policies. 

Students will not be penalized for not having a smart device (i.e. smart phone, tablet, iPad, etc.,); however, when your family is able to provide such a device to your child, I highly encourage it. Smart devices are extensions of our curriculum. I will teach the students how to use their devices in ways that advance their education and prepare them for college. I will teach them how to use devices in a professional manner and how to make the device work for them.

We will also be learning how to use social media in a professional manner. Twitter, Pinterest, Thinglink, and Edmodo are some examples of applications we will use in the classroom. I will expect all students to create an educational Twitter, Pinterest, and Thinglink account. I’ll be setting up the Edmodo account that students will join. I will also provide to you, the parent or guardian, a code you can use to access our Edmodo classroom. Students need to understand uses for Social Media that go beyond finding out what their friend did today. Social Media can be used for research, growing an educational learning network, expanding your knowledge base, and building contacts for careers, etc. Students will not be allowed to use their personal accounts in my class – only the ones we create for education.
I encourage you to ask your child how we are using Social Media in our classroom. Ask them how their smart devices are being used as well. 

I am very excited about teaching in 2013 – 2014! This is a very exciting time to be in education and incorporate new methods and tools for educating our students. Poteet believes in staying relevant to these students, and we commit to using these smart devices in ways that raise the level of rigor in our classrooms.

As always, if you have any concerns, please email me at dreese@mesquiteisd.org.
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My class sites can be found at https://www.blendspace.com/deannareese. 

Look for the Lesson titled “Parents & Students” for information related to my classes and the one titled “Student – Class/Lab Resources” for a peak into our classroom.

Thank you and I look forward to communicating with you in the future.

Best regards,   

Mrs. Reese

Business/CTE Department Head

Web, Web 2, DIM, DAA, AVP and P&S 2 Teacher

dreese@mesquiteisd.org
ext. 6410
